
( Type,n:•i tt en) ( To Mr . Henry Phipps) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

22nd July, 1912. 

Dear Mr. Phipps, 

I am sorry to have trouble you about this matter of your 
Oxford endowment subscription, which I understood had been definitely 
earrns.rked for the Medical Department. I have a letter from the 
Secret s.ry of the Oxford Endowment in which he says that "there was no 
definite allocation". Unfortunately I have not got your original 
letter. The situation is somewhat embarrassing, as we have built the 
new building at the Infirmary and have arranged the clinic al laboratory 
specifically in connection with your gift of I< 12000. 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 
13, Norham Gardens . 


